
Prom at the PRU! 

Save the date: 1st July 2021 

Information for students, parents and carers 

The SSPS Prom is in it’s fourth year. We will be 

having a ‘formal dinner’ on Thursday 1st July at 

Monks Yard near Ilminster. 

We have booked the room and the dinner– now we 

need the students! 

Please return Confirmation of  

Attendance  

Your Questions Answered: 

Who gets to go? -   All students in year 11 will be invited. You will be sent a formal   
     Invitation to your home address. 

 

Do we have to pay? -   Yes – the cost of the Prom is £5. 

 

What if I can’t afford it? -  If you are worried, please go and find a member of staff you trust  
          and talk to them.  

 

NO ONE WILL BE EXCLUDED FROM THE PROM BECAUSE THEY CAN’T AFFORD TO GO. 

 

What do we wear? -   A Prom is a formal occasion. Ladies should wear a dress or formal  

     outfit. Gentlemen should wear a tie and jacket– a DJ and Bow Tie  

     if possible. 

 

What time? -    The Prom runs from 6.30pm until 9.00pm. 

 

Do I have to sit with  

people I don’t know? -  No– the room will be arranged into round tables, there will be a seating 
     plan, but you will be sat with your friends and staff you know. 

 

Can I bring a date? -   No– this event  is for SSPS students and staff only. 

 

Will there be a  

photographer? -   Yes– every student will have the chance to purchase a formal photo 
     graph from their time at the Prom.. 

 

How will I get there? -  We encourage parents to bring and / or collect you from prom. You can 
     have a limo– your parent or carer will have to sign to say they agree  
     with this and you will have to pay for it yourself. We can help if you need 
     a lift. 

You need to let your Pastoral Leader (Helen or Tina) know if you are coming.  

We are Looking Forward to seeing you there!   

Jo Simons and the Senior Leadership Team 

Class of 2019 at the SSPS Prom 


